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Newsletter 

Principal’s Report Term 3  - Week 9 - 2021 

 

Well we have come to the end of another term 
which has presented another set of challenges. I 
am still amazed by the resilience of the members 
of our school community. The commitment and    
determination that we have all shown has been   
commendable. Keep up the great work everyone! 

 

We do hope to run our Footy Colours Day next   
Friday and students will be able to participate in 
this regardless of whether they are onsite or 
online. Obviously, there will be no parents v kids 
footy match again this year but there will be other 
engaging activities on the day. 

 

Thanks to everyone for notifying the office of 
their child’s attendance issues each and every   
time they are away. We have set goals as a school 
this year to increase the attendance rate of our 
students and we are doing a great job of achieving 
them at this stage. Thanks for your Cooperation! 

 

It has been great having the Juniors back onsite 
today and they have really enjoyed their day with 
the wonderful Mrs Hall. The juniors have been 
working really hard on building the basics of their 
education by moving through the reading levels, 
learning to write their letters/words/sentences 
and counting/adding/subtracting etc.  

So impressive! 

 

The school received its NAPLAN results last week 
and I am pleased to say they are excellent! This    
is a great reflection of the great teaching and 
learning that is going on at Eildon Primary School. 
To provide further support to help some of our   
students catch up from remote learning, Mrs Hartig 
will be returning in Term 4 to do some  intensive 
work with our most needy students.  

 

School Council has approved a new school value for 
Eildon Primary School. The new school value is 
called Altruism. Altruism is the selfless helping of 
others out a concern for their wellbeing. The 
teachers will be delving into this new value with the 
students and we look forward to seeing examples of 
Altruism in our school community.  

 

At this stage Urban Camp is still going ahead. 
Notes will be sent out shortly once we have final 
confirmation of the camp going ahead and costings. 
The program for the camp looks amazing and we do 
hope that it goes ahead. Please keep an eye on 
SchoolStream for updates. 

 

We wish everyone a safe and enjoyable term break 
and look forward to hopefully seeing everyone back 
onsite in Term 4.  
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Wednesday 15th 

11-1pm  Proposed  
ASC Small school  transition 

 
 
 

Friday 17th 
 

Last Day  Term 3 
1:20pm 

 
Wear your footy colours 

Remote learners join in and 
email a photo to school of 

yourself in your footy colours 

Monday 4th October 
 

First Day Term 4 
 

29th Nov to 1st Dec 
 

Grades 3/4/5/6 Urban Camp 

Eildon Primary School No. 3931                  
School Values: Respect-Integrity-Cooperation-Resilience-Achievement-Altruism 

 

Together we will develop a thriving community of creative, respectful and 
resilient learners who strive for physical, social and intellectual growth. 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  Cheers,  Megan & Kass  

KINDERGARTEN IN REGIONAL VICTORIA REOPENING TO ALL CHILDREN.  

These changes take effect from Friday 10th September. 

• Regional kindergarten will be open to all children.  

• Permits will not be required. 

We look forward to welcoming all of our children and families back to Eildon Kindergarten 
next week  

Please wear your face coverings at drop off/pick up.  Face coverings 

☺ must be carried at all times 

☺ must be worn indoors and outdoors by Victorians aged 12 years or over except at 
home 

or more information click here; https://www.premier.vic.gov.au/.../210908%20-
%20Table... 

https://www.premier.vic.gov.au/sites/default/files/2021-09/210908%20-%20Table%20of%20Restrictions_0.pdf?fbclid=IwAR0rPfrRfRzeoo6Y2k-v96icIBxFcqOFEwbRWCazl4QDMGZAikwM0Pkx5XE
https://www.premier.vic.gov.au/sites/default/files/2021-09/210908%20-%20Table%20of%20Restrictions_0.pdf?fbclid=IwAR0rPfrRfRzeoo6Y2k-v96icIBxFcqOFEwbRWCazl4QDMGZAikwM0Pkx5XE
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